
The FY24 Budget is BAD news for the NWS. The NWS was basically flatlined at FY23
funding levels, minus approximately $5M in facilities repair and computing. This is
HIGHLY concerning for Emergency Managers who rely on the NWS for forecasts,

analysis, information, and, of course, severe weather watches and warnings to help
protect the citizens and visitors to the United States. This is a LIFE SAFETY ISSUE!
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